The Greater Baltimore USBC Association would like to thank our bowlers who came out to bowl in our First Annual Bowl for the Cure Tournament held in October at Greenway Odenton.
We had an amazing day thanks to all of you and your generosity.  Our Bowl for the Cure Committee was nothing short of awesome and they would like to thank Sharon Pollard, Ko Whittington and Pat Snyder for all the time and energy they devoted to help us be successful. We would also like to thank the people who made personal donations, Bowler’s Discount Pro Shop, Shot Makers Pro Shop and KO’s Glen Burnie Pro Shop for their ball donations and the Monday Night Mixed League in Greenway who collected donations on our behalf.
We are happy to report that we had 72 bowlers and we are also pleased to report that they were not shy about participating in the fund raisers that we had throughout the day.  
Through everyone’s combined efforts we were able to donate over $2500 to Susan G. Komen, Bowl for the Cure.  Great job everyone, Let’s do even better next year!!!
 
